Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
Jeb Bush 2600 Blair Stone Road Colleen M. Castille
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

March 2, 2005

Mr. Alvaro Jaramillo
ProKleen Cleaners

21717 State Road #7

Boca Raton, Florida 33428

Re: Facility No.: 0990436-004
Dear Mr. Jaramillo:

The Department has received the Title V General Permit Notification Form for the dry cleaning
facility that you submitted on January 31, 2005.

Please note that in January of each year the Department will be mailing fee notices to those facilities
using the Title V general permit. This annual operation fee is $50 and it is due and payable between January '
15 and March 1 of each year the facility is in operation and is subject to the requirements of the Title V
general permit.

If you have or expect to have any changes in your mailing address, location address, responsible
official, or phone number, please notify the Department at the following address:

Title V General Permits Office

Bureau of Air Monitoring and Mobile Sources MS 5510
Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

If there are any changes in the facility status, including change of operating parameters or equipment,
or if you have any additional questions regarding the Title V General Permit Program, please contact the
district or local air program compliance inspector in your area.

Sincerely,

Joseph Kahn, Chief
\  Bureau of Air Monitoring
and Mobile Sources

JK/jw

cc: Mr. Ajaya Satyal, Palm Beach County
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